
Alternative Payment Arrangements Final Update  
 

The last communication that came out in April was a notification that Magellan extended the 

GAP payments through December 2022. Throughout the last several months, Magellan and our 

county partners have worked to increase rates so that the delivery system is able to return to fee 

for service when the GAP payments end. As a reminder, the GAP payments are retrospective and 

paid two months after the service month. The schedule for the final three payments for 2022 

follows: 
        

Service Month – October 2022            

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated Dec 30th  

GAP Payment – Week of January 9th check runs for each County   

        

Service Month – November 2022           

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated Jan 31st  

GAP Payment – Week of Feb 13th check runs for each County   

        

Service Month – December 2022           

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated Feb 28th  

GAP Payment – Week of March 13th check runs for each County   

 
       

We really appreciate your ongoing commitment to our members and your partnership through this 

process. If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail us at mlcollins@magellanhealth.com.   
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